#1744,

Zeinabova, Blanka

Subject: FW: Winter lighting display collaboration inquiry

From: Cristine Li [mailto:cristine@vism.ca]

Sent: July-17-17 4:18 PM

To: Mayor; Parks - City of Burnaby

Cc: Jason Li

Subject: Winter lighting display collaboration inquiry

Hello,
We are writing to look for lighting display collaboration opportunity in Burnaby.

This summer, we introduced unprecedented lighting display sets, including a 60 feet tall Eiffel Tower, 6.6 feet
tall fairy and butterfly set, floral tree and deer family set, color ball set, Qinhuai traditional Chinese lanterns and
more, display at Illumination Summer Night Market, from May to September, 2017. Kindly see attached file for
your reference.

We want to bring these wonderful lighting displays to Burnaby this winter, and we are looking for financial
and/or venue support to make this event happen. Our lightings will be a perfect decoration in your city,
especially during winter and holiday season. The lightings will create remarkable night experience and become
a new tourism landmark for both locals and tourists, attracting numerous visitors and generating great
reputation.

As the lightings are already been established successfully and are proved to be safe and well-functioning,
therefore making them quicker and easier to set up. The event will also be one of the best platforms for local
businesses to promote their brands and therefore providing more job opportunities in Burnaby.

Thank you for your time and considerations. You are more than welcome to contact us to discuss more details.

Jason Li

Owner / Director
cpromoent{@gmail.com
778 858 0826

&

Cristine Li/ Public Relations Coordinator
cristine@vism.ca / 7789855267

Vancouver International School of Music
4351 No.3 Rd, Richmond, BC
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